The purpose of this letter is to ask for
your help in creating a fenced in, off
leash,dog park where well
behaved,canine citizens can exercise in a
clean,safe,environment without
endangering or annoying
people,property or wildlife. This would
allow dogs to socialize and exercise
safely, it promotes responsible dog
ownership, provides an outlet for dog
owners to socialize, and makes for a
better community by promoting public
health and safety, and last but not least
more people passing through our city to
patronize our shops.

RECEIVED ﬂ
JUL 27 2019
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